
 

 

General Meeting 
Fairway Community Center 

November 14, 2019 
 

 
Presentation:  Johnnie Lee D., began our General Meeting at 1 pm by introducing our guest presenters, 
Julie Vargo and Troy Corliss.  They presented regarding the Tahoe Nordic Search and Rescue 
Program.  The presentation was very informative regarding the types of rescues that occur in the 
Southern Sierra Region as well as in the Tahoe area.  They also work with 4th grade students to 
educate them skills necessary to taking care of themselves should they encounter problems in the 
wilderness.  It is called STOP, which stands for Stop, Think, Observe and Plan.  Things that even as 
adults, we need to remember. 
 
Call to Order:  Our General Meeting followed this presentation and was called to order at 2:34 pm by 
co-president Ginger Wilson. 
 
Approval of Minutes:  The minutes for the September 12, 2019 meeting were presented for review.  
Meri M., made a motion to approve the minutes from this meeting and Dana L., seconded this motion.  
The minutes from the October 10, 2019 meeting were also presented for review.  Martha C., made a 
motion to approve these minutes and that motion was seconded by Cheryl A.  The minutes were 
approved by unanimous vote of the General Members in attendance.  There were 19 attendees for the 
General Meeting. 
 
Interest Group Reports:  Kindly refer to the various reports that are available in our Monthly Newsletter.  
We are in need of a new Leader for Book Club.  Mary K., unfortunately has had to resign as leader.  
Linda Schwoob is currently filling in for Mary.  It is an exciting opportunity to take an active role in your 
local Branch.  You can contact anyone on the Leadership Team if you are interested.  
 
Correspondence:  This month four get well cards were sent to Sue D., Gisela S., Diane M., and Muffy 
B.  We are sad to report that Muffy B., passed away on November 11, 2019.  She requested no 
services be held.  Her daughter indicated that remembrances on her behalf could be made to North 
Tahoe AAUW or to a Humane Society.  
 
Unfinished Business:  The Holiday Party will be held on December 19, 2019 at 11:30 am at 
Spindleshanks in Kings Beach.   
 
New Business:  No new business was reported on at this  
 
Adjournment: The General Meeting was adjourned at 2:52 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ann Yuhas, recording secretary 
 
Approved 1/9/2020 
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